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****CAUTION:This is an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links 
from unknown senders or unexpected email.**** 

Dear Joe, 
Thank you for this information.   
 
Do you plan to ask the Commission for additional money budgeted for Professional Services to assist the Scotts Valley 
Fire Protection District with expenses to transition to district-based Board elections, subsequent to the Branciforte Fire 
District dissolution? 
 
Residents and I plan to pursue this transition legally if the District does not take action to hire a demographer and proceed 
with the transition.  LAFCO initiated and funded the reorganization, which has brought significant additional burden to 
Scotts Valley Fire Protection staff.   
 
It only seems right that LAFCO would help the District fund the transition to district-based elections for equitable 
representation throughout the District now and in the future.  Doing so will address an issue of statewide and national 
concern. 
 
Please respond.  Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
Becky 
 
On Friday, April 19, 2024 at 08:52:52 AM PDT, Joe Serrano <joe.serrano@santacruzcountyca.gov> wrote:  
 
 

Hello, 

  

Per your request, this email informs you that the agenda packet for the May 1, 2024 LAFCO Meeting is now available 
online: https://santacruzlafco.org/meetings/ 

  

LAFCO Agenda (Hybrid Meeting) 

A copy of the agenda is attached to this email for your convenience. Let me know if you have issues accessing any staff 
report or attachment in the attached agenda or on the LAFCO website. Please note that the public will have the option to 
attend the meeting in-person or remotely. The first page of the agenda provides you the necessary steps on how to join 
the meeting on Wednesday, May 1 at 9am.  
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LAFCO staff will continue to inform you when agendas are available online unless you direct us to remove your email from 
the list.  

  

Thank you. 

  

-Joe 

  

  

Joe A. Serrano 

Executive Officer 
Local Agency Formation Commission of Santa Cruz County 

701 Ocean Street, Room 318-D, Santa Cruz, CA 95060 

Email: joe@santacruzlafco.org  

Phone: (831) 454-2055 

 

  


